
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Assistant Village Manager   Meeting Date: 1/28/2025 

 

 

Title: Approval on contract with McMahon for schematic design for the Farmers Field 

concession stand building 

 

Issue:  Does the Village Board approve the contract with McMahon for schematic design of the 

Farmers Field concession stand building? 

 

Background and Additional Information: 

 

Village staff is recommending a schematic design phase for this building to work with project 

partners of Darboy Kiwanis, River of Surge Soccer Club, Kimberly High School ACE Academy 

and Village staff to design a building that can be built by the high schoolers.  This community 

project will save money and give the Kimberly High School (free labor) a project for their 2025-

2026 school year.   

 

Once the schematic design is complete, McMahon will be able to complete the final design to 

prepare bidding documents for the materials only. Some of the material costs would be covered 

by the Kiwanis grant donation.   

 

During the schematic design stage, meetings will also happen wit the soccer clubs to make sure 

we are address their needs as well.  

 

 

Budget Impacts: $6,000, Park Impact Fees 

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve McMahon to complete a schematic design for 

Farmers Field concession stand building for $6,000.  

 

Attachments:  Contract from McMahon 


